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Football South Coast  

Board Update - September 

 
Strategic Plan Update  
 
• Report taken as read 
• Funding was received from Clubgrants for a Community Program involving refugees. This 

funding will be used for court hire, registration / insurance 
• A sponsors get together is being organised  
 
 Infrastructure Update 
 
• Report taken as read 
• Ian McLennan Park – further assessment to be performed to determine the best location for 

any future amenities block  
• Bruce Whalan provided an update on the written report submitted as a result of meeting 

representatives from SCC. 
• FSC is waiting to hear on the outcome of the Community Building Partnership Program 

application  
 
Finance and Policy Update 
 
Referee Review Update 
 
• The review of the RDC and its composition continues 
• It was  acknowledged that work has been done over the last two years, however there was 

significant work  done especially around mentoring focus  
 

CEO Report and Chairmans Report  
 

• Work was being performed to consolidate competition rules across all community level 
competitions  

• Discussion took place around the different levels of consultation / voting at each Football 
Council. It was agreed that although each Football Council may operate differently it was 
important to ensure consistency in the ratification / approval by the FSC Board via the CEO 
and Head of Football Council. 
 

 
Football Councils Update  
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• Report taken as read.  
• Milco Stojanoski thanked the Unanderra Hearts Junior Football Club and the Junior 

Council for a very successful grand final weekend. 
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